
Dear Sir/Madam,

Due to we received DSD’s comments on our proposed OHL,  we would like 
to defer our application (you ref. : A/SLC/174) for 2 months and 
supersede the email dated 5 Jun 2023 & 10 May 2023.

Regards,
Kwong

PROPRIETARY專有

Project LT-220170 (Tong Fuk Village Lot 889A). DSD’s development would impact 
our planned pole item 4, 5 & 6. (application ref. : A/SLC/174)08/06/2023 09:28
From: "Kwong, Sai Man" < >
To: "tpbpd@pland.gov.hk" <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>
Cc:
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